100ctober 82

KATI KAZARIAN

Chairman - Wisconsin ACYOA Chatper
5050 Ruby Avenue

Racine, WI 54302

Dear Kai,

It was a pleasure to speak with you recently. As usual, you spoke with
confidence and enthusiasm ~ this we are sure is one of the reasons the

Wisconsin Chapter is successful and accomplish the things they set out

to do.

As we discussed, the dates suggested for the visitation is not convenient.
We have also disuusedd this with Der Garabed, and have sent him a ketter
regarding same.

Perhaps we can make some arrangamentf for February or Marsh. We should like
to include Waukegan and the Chicago area parishes. If you can coordinate
such asaszngmeents, please ifiform. We would really appreciate your assistance.

Stay well Kai. We hope that your Church, and secular, endeavors are going

well. Stay in tough.

Sincerely yours,

JAMES MAGARTAN
Executive Secretary
ACYOA




